California Chapter, ASFMRA presents 2010 Spring Ag Outlook Conference…A New Era for California Agriculture

Join the California Chapter, ASFMRA in Visalia, California March 24 - 26th for what promises to be an excellent lineup of education for the appraisal professional. The Spring Ag Outlook Conference on March 25th will focus on key issues facing California agriculture…land values, dairy, water, agricultural credit and more.  Program sessions throughout the day will address the feed sector, olives for oil, and a briefing via web cam on what’s happening in Washington D.C. The 2010 issue of Trends in Agricultural Land & Lease Values will be released - now covering both California and Nevada. 

If that’s not enough, the chapter’s brand new ‘Best Practices for Rural Property Appraisals’ course will be offered for the first time on March 24th. Nearly a year in the making, the course promises some excellent information. For those in need of USPAP, the 7 Hour National USPAP Update will be offered on March 26th.  Finally, you won’t want to miss the popular California Classic Barbecue immediately following the Best Practices class! Find all of the details in the Conference Registration Brochure and then sign up on line at www.calasfmra.com. Need more information? Contact the ASFMRA California Chapter office at 209-368-3672 or email info@calasfmra.com. We hope that you will plan to join us! Note: ASA members receive the discounted member rate for all events.

